
Board of Management Meeting 

10th December 2018 

Report to School Community 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were read, agreed and signed. 

The treasurer reported to the board. 

The Principal’s report included the following: 

• Child Protection matters. 

• Enrolment Policy in line with new legislation. 

• Admissions meeting for Cairdeas in January. 

• Enrolment application day in late January. 

• New bus escort appointed. 

• Digital Learning Framework. 

• St. Vincent de Paul donation. 

• Parent Teacher meetings. 

• GDPR issues and requirements for schools. 

• Ongoing activities such as:  the Christmas Play, Children’s Christmas Party, Bring & Buy Sale, 

Green School work, Active School Work,  Christmas Shoe Box Appeal, Twinning work with 

the school in Jaux and a medal presentation for the girls’ football team. 

 

 

 

 

The board thanked everyone for a successful year and wished everyone a Happy Christmas and New 

Year. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday February 11th. 

 

The meeting ended with a prayer. 

 

 


